
Below is a sample letter that you can send via mail to the address provided or email at 
substances@ec.gc.ca. You may also want to copy this letter to your Member of Parliament 
and ASEQ-EHAQ. 
 
[Your Name] 
[Your Address] 
[City, Province, Postal Code] 
[Email Address] 
[Phone Number] 
[Date] 
 
Program Development and Engagement Division, Science and Risk Assessment, Science and 
Technology Branch 
Environment and Climate Change Canada 
351 Saint-Joseph Boulevard 
Gatineau, QC  
K1A 0H3 
 
Subject: Concerns Regarding Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) 
 
I am writing as a concerned citizen regarding the health impacts of per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS). I urge the government to take immediate action to ban these harmful 
substances without any phase-out period. 
 
To protect us, I request that the government bans PFAS right away, without a phase-out. 
Waiting would mean more exposure to these hazardous substances, which can lead to serious 
health issues. We cannot afford to delay action any longer. 
 
Furthermore, I urge the government to expand its efforts to address other harmful substances 
as well. It is crucial to thoroughly examine the safety and impact of chemicals used in everyday 
products and industrial processes. By doing so, we can safeguard the health and well-being of 
all Canadians. 
 
Please consider my concerns and take immediate action to ban PFAS, prioritize the health of 
Canadians, and protect our environment. Strong leadership in chemical management is vital for 
the safety and well-being of our nation. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I eagerly await your response and decisive 
action on this critical issue. 
 
Best, 
 
(Your signature) 
[Insert Your Name Here] 

mailto:substances@ec.gc.ca

